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To: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 7 <r7@denr.gov.ph>, r13@denr.gov.ph

Good day,

As agreed during the zoom meeting a while ago (9am), kindly refer to the this link : https://docs.google.com/
spreadsheets/d/1kb5J82XXkkTf7ILvhL1FIpbfgSuSKg32100Cu1sw5Ek/edit?usp=sharing

Please input your Region's data before 3 pm. Thank you.
Best regards,

Department of Environment and Natural Resources
‘ Biodiversity Management Bureau
Qe Wildlife Resources Division
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